
 

 

Following England’s Success  this is just a reminder that the 

production will be on Tuesday and Thursday at 7pm, with the 

children coming back at 6pm both evenings. 

Wednesday tickets are valid for Thursday but if you are not 

able to come on Thursday please come and get a refund or 

swap your ticket for Tuesday. 

A few reminders: 

* Please drop children off at 6.00 pm at the walkthrough door 

* Waylands double gates will be open (please enter through 

Waylands and exit through the staff car park).  You may park 

in the KS2 playground. 

* If you are watching the performance please wait at the 

Walkthrough door, please have your tickets ready!   

* Doors open at 6.45 pm 

* There will be a PTFA raffle each night for a fantastic 

hamper  

* Please note that the performance finishes at about 8.10 pm 

* Please wait in the Hall at the end of the performance, we 

will explain the arrangements for a staggered pick up due to 

the number of children/changing in classrooms 

* Please return any tickets that will not be used so that we 

can reallocate them! 
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